AMERICAN EDUCATION WEEK

OPEN HOUSE
Joyce Kilmer School and Parkview School

Wednesday, November 15™
2 Hours in Each School 4 — 30 Minute Sessions
9:00 AM to 10:00 AM and 1:30 PM to 2:30 PM

Dear Parents and Guardians,

American Education Week is being observed November 13th through 17th. The Open House for Joyce
Kilmer and Parkview Schools is scheduled on the same day to accommodate parents who wish to visit
both school without taking 2 days off from work.

You are invited to visit our schools to observe your children as they engage in classroom activities during
the school day. We do request that you do not bring other children when visiting, as we want you to be
able to concentrate on the child you have come to support without the possibility of disrupting the
education process. For safety measures, please be prepared to show ID if asked when signing in. If we
can be of assistance, please feel free to contact either school Principal (JK: 732-214-2370 or PV: 732-
214-2360).

Our staff members look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Wednesday, November 15™.

EricAiegel William Veit
Principal, Parkview School Principal, Joyce Kilmer School




